
 

 

 

 

 

 
REQUEST FOR BIDS 

 

 

The Town of Boulder Junction is requesting bids for crushing ¾” road gravel 

at our site.  Bids should be submitted for 20,000 yards of ¾” crushed gravel.  

Crushing shall begin as soon as possible with completion by December 15, 2012.  

Crushing to be done at the Town/State Pit on Highway K, west of Boulder Junction. 

  

Bids will be opened at the Special Town Board Meeting on Tuesday, October 

30, 2012, at 1:00 p.m.  Please mail or fax bid on or before, October 30, 2012, 1:00 

p.m. to the Town of Boulder Junction, P.O. Box 616, Boulder Junction, WI 54512 or 

fax to 715-385-9129.  All bids shall be clearly marked on envelope “GRAVEL 

CRUSHING BID”. 

 

The Town Board reserves the right to reject any or all bid or to accept any bid 

considered most advantageous to the Town.  

 

 

 

/s/ Lois J. Smith, Clerk/Treasurer 

Town of Boulder Junction 

 

 

 


